
Monday 23rd June 

Y1 Turton Tower Trip 

Tuesday 24th June 

Dance Festival  

Friday 27th June 

Non Uniform day in exchange for 

chocolate donations for our sum-

mer fair  

Monday 30th June 

Y2 Houghton Tower trip  

Tuesday 1st July  

Y6 Leavers Service at Blackburn 

Cathedral 

Wednesday 2nd July 

Y6 High school transition day  

Reception—Y5 transition morning 

Reception Trust experience   

Thursday 3rd July 

Y1 Trust Experience 

Friday 4th July 

Summer Fair 330-5pm  

Monday 7th July 

Y4 trip to Bolton Museum 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What an incredible sports day on Friday. We could not be more prouder of our children who showed 

resilience and perseverance especially in the heat. A huge thank you to our parents and carers and 

school community who came out to support, it was a great turn out.  Thanks to our amazing PTFA 

who provided refreshments throughout the day and a well earned ice pop for every child. A true 

celebration of our St. Paul’s family’s love and compassion for each other. Thank you to Chorley 

Sports and our staff for organising and running the event.  

I would also like to acknowledge our amazing Year 6 children, who were a credit to their families and 

our school whilst away at PGL on their residential last week. They overcame fears, supported and 

encouraged each other and showed great team work. It was a pleasure to experience this with them.  

A huge thank you to our staff who supported them on their residential.  

We are looking forward to our Dance Festival on Tuesday 24th June. A letter will be sent out today 

with final arrangements and if you have purchased tickets for the show, they will be sent home to-

day with your child. There are still some tickets available so if you do still want a ticket, please con-

tact the school office. Children and staff have been working hard practicing their dances and songs. 

The dance teacher has been particularly impressed with our Year 5 and Year 6 children. I can not 

wait to see the dances and hear the songs on Tuesday.  

Over the coming weeks, we have several school trips taking place. Please make sure you have logged 

on to Parent Pay to provide consent for your child, choose their lunch option should you require it 

and make your payment for the trip.  

A reminder that Friday 27th is a non uniform day, children can 

wear their own clothes in exchange for a donation of chocolate 

for our summer fair. Thanks in advance for your generosity.  

Our summer fair is on Friday 4th July, we look forward to cele-

brating with our school community and raising funds for our 

incredible school.  Please save the date and do come along to 

support our school.  

As always, if there has been a change to your circumstances or 

you require any support or guidance, please do not hesitate to 

get in touch. We are always here for our families.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Burger  

Headteacher  

 

June 23rd 2025 

Reception 96% 

Year 1 98% 

Year 2 96% 

Year 3 90% 

Year 4 87% 

Year 5 90% 

Year 6 93% 

Whole School 93% 



June 23rd 2025 

Upcoming events  

Tuesday 1st July—Y6 Leavers service (school event only) 

this venue has now changed to Chorley St. George’s 

church. 

Wednesday 2nd July—Reception—Y5 transition morn-

ing   *please note Albany, St Michael’s, Southlands and 

Rivington and Blackrod high schools have a transition 

day for new Y7’s on this day—children will need to 

make their own way to their new high school 

Wednesday 2nd July—Reception Trust Experience in 

the afternoon  

Thursday 3rd July—Year 1 Trust Experience day  

Friday 4th July—Summer Fair 330pm—5pm  

Monday 7th July—Year 4 trip to Bolton Museum  

Tuesday 8th July and Thursday 10th July—new reception transition afternoons  

Wednesday 9th July—Reception trip to Leyland Transport Museum  


